
 

 

8th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 4 Early Islam Workshop 
 
As part of our ‘Discover’ topic, we have arranged a workshop to take place on 
Wednesday 21st February focusing on Early Islam.  
 
We will have an opportunity to explore a different ancient civilisation through a 
drama workshop. The children will learn about the walled city of Baghdad, the House 
of Wisdom and life in Early Islam. This will follow on from our work on Anglo-Saxon 
and allow the children to make comparisons between the two civilisations. 
 
Event:  Year 4 Early Islam Workshop    
Date:  Wednesday 21st February 2024 
Time:  All day, in school 
Clothing:  School uniform, plus coat  
 
A voluntary contribution of £10.50 is required for this trip to go ahead.  Please make 
your payment via our on-line payments system, ParentMail and also tick the Parental 
Consent box giving your permission.  Please note that without sufficient voluntary 
contributions the workshop may have to be cancelled.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Hallam and Mrs Parris 
 
 

 
 


